Mr. Tom Spencers

Chief Executive Officer- Sales & Marketing

Tom and Sons Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Spencers,

I am writing you this letter with reference to our meeting held on April 1st, 2010 regarding the new project of your company Tom and Sons Pvt. Ltd. I am sending you my confirmation on behalf of Roy & Company Pvt. Ltd regarding the opportunity offered by you to us. We are excited about this new prospective and want to initiate working on this at our earliest. Thanks you so much for providing this golden chance to us.

We agree about all the norms, terms and conditions and salary for the newly hired employees put forward by your company. We are in a process to start recruitment and selection for this project. Do let us know if you need any record and further details regarding the same.

You may contact us any at company phone number or mail id. Thank you so much once again.

With Regards,

Roy Petterson

www.royncompany.com

